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We are a good school in all areas 

“The school’s work to promote pupils’ personal development and welfare is Outstanding” 

 
 

Monday 2nd October 2023 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You are invited to our exciting workshop: Family Reading - Part One. All Nursery and 
Reception families are welcome. 

 
This workshop will include: 

• how we teach phase one phonics and how this supports your child’s reading 
journey 

• how to share a lilac reading book with your child 

• the importance of nursery rhymes and reading aloud 
 

Your child will alsojoin us for individual reading, rhymes and a story! This workshop will 
enable you to support your child’s reading at home and have the opportunity to ask 
questions.  

 
Please choose one of the following workshops: 
 

Wednesday 11th October 9am 
 

Wednesday 11th October 2.30pm 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Bolter 
Reading Lead 
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